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President A.W.Currie,
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

My dear President Currie:

Under separate cover we have sent you The New Student for 
December 6th marking a reference to debating at McGill, Queens and 
Toronto. The allusion is trivial enough but considering the space 
limitations of The New Student it is rather significant.

This is not the first time that we have paid attention to Canadian 
events. While The New Student is naturally more cognizant of 
happenings in collegesof the States it is to a considerable 
degree North American in its outlook. The same issue refers 
editorially to the McGill Daily, as being one of the 8 leading 
College publications of the Continent.

The New Student is obviously an important bridge between young 
intellectuals on either side of the border and it illuminates 
college life as a whole. It is a struggling young enterprise 
manned by recent graduates and undergraduates. So, if the publica­
tion seems to have anything to offer you, I hope you will give us 
the support of your subscription.

Sincerely yours,

THE NEW STUDENT

John Rothschild, Associate Editor

JR/MS


